
32nd Annual Grand List Seminar
March 2019
NEMRC will be providing seminars on the NEMRC Grand List module on March 15th, 19th, 20th: (All Listers/Assessors are encouraged to attend)
For your convenience register on line at www.nemrc.com 
· Grand List improvements and review
1. Current Use – New Current use Alerts and Tracking
2. New Tax bill Layout changes
3. Changing Parcel Ids
4. Security related topics presented by DominionTech Computer Services
5. Updating passwords
6. 411 report alerts and files being sent to PVR

7. Importance of Tracking Business/Rental and Outbuilding of Buildings
8. New Comparison Reports available
9. Change to “Flagging parcels for Change of Appraisal Notices” 
· Speakers
1. Chris Miele, Vice President with NEMRC

2. Brian Curtis, President, DominionTech Computer Services
Please read the enclosed registration form and share it with fellow municipal personnel.  We look forward to meeting with you.  
· To register directly visit our website WWW.NEMRC.COM and click on the link Grand List Seminars.

· Please register on or before Friday March 8th as space is limited.  

· If you have any questions please call (800) 387 – 1110 or send an email to Chris@nemrc.com 
· This seminar is approved by the State of Vermont for Lister/Assessor education funding.

· If you are a lister or assessor we will bill PV&R directly so you do not have to pay the fee. However, you still need to register for the seminar.  If you register and do not cancel 24 hours prior to the seminar then NEMRC will bill the Town directly for the cost of the seminar.

